Since the time this ordinance was introduced we have received a significant amount of feedback. As you know, I was concerned about the ordinance when it was presented to the Public Safety committee and asked that it be postponed at that time.

We feel that this proposed ordinance is lacking in several areas, including specific information about enforcement and administration that needs to be included.

Based on discussions with the City Attorney, staff, and the concerns and questions we received at the public meeting last week, I am respectfully asking the Council to table this ordinance until October 6, 2015. This will give us the time we need to make the changes that are necessary to come back with a good ordinance that addresses the areas we have identified that still need work.